
Memo
To: Laurie Seymour, Matt Mallery

From: Josh Stoney

cc:

Date: September 22, 2025

Re:

With the conclusion of the district hiring process, the following teacher is recommended for 
hiring for the 5th-grade leave replacement position for the 2025-2026 school year.

● Emily Ferguson

Joshua Stoney


